ALlD

THE COLLEGE OF
VETERINARIANS
OF ONTARIO

October 24, 2016

Bucksburn Veterinary Hospital
2078 Upper Middle Rd. E.
Oakville, ON L6H 7G5

Att: Dr. James McCleary

Dear Dr. McCleary,

The College has recently received a concern regarding your client referral
program.

In November, 2015 the College relaxed significant portions of the Advertising
regulations and provided written notice to veterinarians of those changes.
However, the regulatory changes are clear that that advertising must not demean
the integrity or dignity of the profession or bring the profession into disrepute.
The College considers referral/reward programs which put the onus on clients to
solicit new clients to be conduct unbecoming and demeaning the integrity of the
profession. Please be advised that any breaches of the Advertising regulations
constitute professional misconduct and will require action on the part of the
College.

| would appreciate you providing me with an explanation of this conduct by
November 14, 2016. Please be advised that this letter, and your response, will be
forwarded to the Executive Committee of the College for further consideration and
possible action.

Yours sincerely,
COLLEGE OF VETERINARIANS OF ONTARIO

Bja:‘%ﬁ\;\m

Jan Robinson
Registrar and CEO

2106 Gordon St. | Guelph, ON | NIL1G6 | Phone: 519-824-5600/1-800-424-2856 | Fax: 519-824-6497/1-888-662-9479

Strengthening the veterinary profession through quality practice and public accountability.
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Bucksburn Veterinary Hospital
2078 Upper Middle Road East

Oakville, ON L6H 7G5

{905) 257-7777 » bucksbumveﬁ*xospitul@gmuﬂ.com

See Back of Card for Special Offer!
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